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THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING IS FAST APPROACHING, AS I MENTIONED 
IN THE LAST MERIDIAN ALL POSITIONS WILL BE DECLARED VACANT. 
WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR MEMBERS TO FI L L VACANCIES ON', T H'E 
COMMITTEE so GIVE IT SOME THOUGHT, THE CLUB NEEDS YOUj YOU 
MIGHT LIKE TO HELP OUT IN THE OFFICE. EVERY LITTLE BIT HELPS. 

THE XMAS IN JULY WAS A GREAT SUCCESS, WE HAVE ONLY HAD GOOD 
REPORTS. OUR THANKS MUST GO TO JEAN CRAVEN AND HER MERRY 
HELPERS. ADA WHITING AND HER DAUGHTER MADE THE LOVELY PLUM 
PUDDINGS AND THE YAMBA CLUB COOKED AND SLICED THE MEAT, THE 
CLUB DID THE REST. 

I WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE MEMBERS TO CLEAN UP AFTER THEMSELVES 
IN THE KITCHEN AND OTHER AREAS, DON'T LEAVE SPILLS FOR OTHER 
MEMBERS TO CLEAN UP. THE CLUB PAYS FOR GENERAL CLEANING, 
TOILETS FLOORS ETC. BUT WE ARE ALL RESPONSIBLE FOR OUR OWN 
MESS. 

I HOPE YOU HAVE PAID YOUR ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTIONS BY NOW THERE IS 
A LATE FEE OF TWO DOLLARS IF YOU PAY AFTER THE 31ST OF AUGUST. 
AS YOU ALREADY KNOW THE NEW RED CAR STICKER COSTS FIVE DOLLARS 
PER ANNUM. 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN ATTENDING THE EXERCISE CLASSES TO BE 
RUN BY THE Y.M.C.A. ON A TRIAL BASIS FROM THE 10TH OF SEPTEMBER 
ADD YOUR NAME TO THE LIST ON THE NOTICE BOARD, PLACES ARE 
LIMITED. 

THE CARPETS ARE TO BE CLEANED ON WEDNESDAY THE 18TH OF AUGUST 
AFTER 3P.M. PLEASE TAKE CARE AFTERWARDS. 

A NUMBER OF OUR MEMBERS HAVE BEEN UNWELL LATELY. 
MAUREEN SCHENK AND WIN BARNES AND TWO OF OUR s~ow MAIDENS HAVE 
HAD FALLS, I WISH THEM ALL A SPEEDY RECOVERY. 
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